

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK TOWN HALL 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313

(978) 649-4514 x222 FAX (978) 649-4371 CSkerrett@dunstable-ma.gov

May 22, 2018

Jamie Fosburgh, NPS, Manager, Northeast Region Rivers Program Lucy Wallace, Chair, NRWSR Study Committee Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee c/o Nashua River Watershed Association 592 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

Dear Mr. Fosburgh and Ms. Wallace:

This is to certify that the following article was voted at the Annual Town meeting held on May 14 2018 and duly continued on May 17, 2018:

Article 31: Voted by a majority vote unanimously to accept the Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan developed by the Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee, together with its recommendation to seek Wild and Scenic River designation.

A true copy of record,

ATTEST:

Carol A. Skerrett, Town Clerk CMMC

Canal & Skennett

Quorum Certificate

In accordance with The Town of Dunstable's Town Meetings, Town Elections & Records Bylaw, I hereby certify that the quorum for an Annual or Special Town Meeting is 50 registered voters of the Town of Dunstable.

Total number of voters checked in at the Town Meeting of May 17, 2018: 150

Respectfully submitted,

Carol A. Skerrett, Town Clerk CMMC